
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY  THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

•Baptism 
•Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
•First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
•Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
•Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

REGULAR MASS TIMES: 
Saturday: 5:00pm 
Sunday: 9:00am & 11:00am 
 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm 
 
Masses are broadcast daily at 9:00 am, the links are on our  
website at resurrectionparish.ca  

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Associate Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

   
Monday        9:00am   + Carl Halbach                    
                                by Shirley & Jim Cameron                                
                                
  Tuesday        7:00pm    + Brian Osika                  
                                                           by Kent & Leeann Debert                              
   

  Wednesday  9:00am   +  Hank Fehr 
                                                          by Eileen Gerein                              
                                                             

  Thursday      9:00am    + Hilda Staudt  
                                                           by Ed Staudt                              
                                             

  Friday           9:00am    + Clayton Paget                    
                                                          by Vivian & family                             

•You no longer need to pre-register to attend weekday morning   
Masses. 

•If you are interested in attending a weekend Mass, please be        
advised that you will still need to pre-register each week via our     

web-site. You will then be notified if your name is selected to attend one of the 
weekend Masses. 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Office is temporarily closed to public access 
Please reach out to us by phone or email to book an appointment 
Contact our office 
Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 1:00 pm 
Please call in advance 

 

 

Today’s Readings 
Exodus 24.3-8 

Ps 116.12-13, 15+16, 17-18 
Hebrews 9.11-15 

Mark 14.12-16, 22-26 

 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to inquire 

about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again 
for your  generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, 
and beyond. 

If you would like to come to the church for some  
private prayer, our church is now available to  
you from: 10:30 am to 1:00 pm Monday to Friday. 
 
Please come to the office doors on the south side of  
the building and ring the bell for access. You will be asked to 
sign in and will be required to follow all  social distancing 
guidelines as per the current Government regulations. When 
you leave, please leave by the south office door. 
* Availability may be limited some days due to funerals, etc. If you wish to 
confirm availability, please call the office in advance at 306-352-0800  

                             OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER                  
     MINISTRY. IF YOU OR  SOMEONE YOU  

     KNOW IS IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU 
 WISH TO JOIN THE PRAYER MINISTRY 

PLEASE CONTACT  
Sharon Schauerte, 306.586.9143 or email at  

sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com   

The Resurrection Parish Knights of Columbus are selling raffle tickets for the upcoming CFL  
season.  All proceeds will go to the parish. The cost is $20. You get a score for each of the Rider’s games and for 
each playoff game.  Prize money is paid for each quarter score and on all score matches throughout the game. 
If any games are cancelled, draws will be made to award the prize money. If you wish to support this parish 
fundraiser, please contact one of the following Knights to obtain a ticket(s): 
 

Jim Frey  -  306 539-4507     Stan Podruchny  -  306 789-8061 
 

The deadline to buy tickets is June 7th 
 

Knights that are selling tickets, please return all tickets by June 7th 

Dear Friends of Marian Centre, 
The Marian Centre continues to serve its noon meals as a carry out lunch and is grateful for 
all the donations of baked goods (muffins and cookies), which so many have been making 

for this purpose for over twelve months now.  Thank You! Most days, we serve about 130 lunches. We are also 
grateful for other items for these lunches; lunch meat and cheese, juice boxes, snacks ,granola bars, as well as 
fresh fruit. At  present, we are only serving a limited number of clothing requests at the door, so have         
temporarily suspended clothing donations. We are also grateful for your prayers, and keep your special needs  
in ours during these ongoing days of Covid restrictions. Once again, Thank you! 

Lottery license # RR20-0369C  

We are happy to announce that Peggy McIntosh has joined our    
Resurrection Parish Team as Finance Account Manager starting June 
1st.  She comes with a strong accounting experience and will make a 
great addition to our Parish Team. Welcome Peggy! 
 
We would also like to send our greatest appreciation to  
Terry Harty for all her hard work and dedication to  
our Parish in the past 5 years in our accounting office. Terry  
we wish you all the best in your retirement and any future  
endeavors. Thank you Terry! 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

RCIACORNER Sacrament  
Preparation  

 
Baptism:  infant baptism registration ongoing 
Baptism: children age 6 or older – preparation 
begins in October 
Confirmation & First Eucharist: children      
entering grade 2 or higher in September 2021 
school year 
First Reconciliation: children entering grade 4 
or higher in September 2021 school year 
Young adults or adults: interested in learning 
more about the Catholic faith. 

For more information, or to register 
contact Barb at: 306-352-8044 or  

sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 

We extend our deepest sympathy to and pray for  
the family and friends of  

Eileen Fahlman  
who has passed away. 

We pray that Eileen and all the souls of the faithful departed rest in peace.  

The Resurrection Parish 
Refugee Committee is    
collecting items for our 
sponsored family as the 
Mother is expecting a baby 
this summer.  
 
We are looking for         

donations such as a crib as well as smaller 
items such as diapers, gift cards, etc.  
Items can be dropped off at the Parish   
office or you can contact Janis Waldegger at  
306-570-3036 or jwaldegger@sasktel.net 

“Praise the Lord! Praise 
the Lord from the heavens; 
praise Him in the heights! 
Praise Him, all His angels; 

praise Him, all his hosts!” 
 
Join us at Resurrection Parish Thursday 
June 17th at 7:00 pm for Praise and 
Worship with Adoration.  
 
Pre-registration is required, visit our 
web-site to register for this event. 
 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

FOLLOW US ON 

@OURPARISHONLINE 

PARISHSTAFF 
ASSISTANT TO THE PASTOR 

Victoria Billett 
 

PARISH SACRAMENTS 
Barb Moser 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
Lori Babyak 

 

PARISH FINANCE 
Gwen Herman 

 

FINANCIAL ACCOUNT MGR 
Peggy McIntosh 

 

FACILITIES&EVENTS MGR 
Tom Kuntz 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 
Randy Johnson 

 

YOUTH 
Sera Lizee 

 

CUSTODIAN 
Susan Viergutz 

For June, July and August, programming will look different keep an eye on 
our social media and website for recent updates! 
 

Events during June: 
-VBS registration is open!  
-Walk Wednesday  

Elementary Students- June 30th 
High School Students June 9th 
Young Adults June 23rd  

-Catholic Camp Information Night over zoom for parents and youth  
      on June 16th  
-Source and Foundation is on June 6th everyone is welcome! 
-E3 Evening for High school students on June 10th! 
-Youth Adoration Nights Bring Your Family and Friends! 

Registration link is on our website 
June 7th and June 21st  

 

For more information and the necessary information to sign up go to our 
website or look at our Facebook (Resurrection Parish-Youth) or Instagram 
(resurrection_youth) page. 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

If you are seated in the #1 RED section, please exit using the door    
beside the reconciliation room 
 
If you are seated in the #2 BLUE section, please exit using the Main 
doors on Windsor Park Road 
 
If you are seated in the #3 YELLOW section, please exit using the East 
side Hall doors 

Beginning May 30th, we are allowed to increase the capacity at our weekend     
Masses. In order that we may continue to practice social distancing, please review 

the Mass exit plan below if you will be attending a weekend Mass. 



The Archdiocese of Regina 
 

445 Broad Street North, Regina, SK S4R 2X8  Tel: 306 352-1651 Ext. 227   Fax: 306 540-0510   
Email: bishopoffice@archregina.sk.ca   Website: www.archregina.sk.ca 

_________________________________________________________ 

 

Statement from the Archdiocese of Regina regarding the Tk’emlúps te 
Secwépemc First Nation Residential School Grave Site Near Kamloops, BC. 

 
From Archbishop Donald Bolen: 
 

 

We have all heard the devastating news that has come out of Tk’emlúps te Secwépemc First Nation with 
the discovery of 215 children found buried at the Kamloops Indian Residential School in unmarked 

graves. There is an outflowing of emotion: outrage, dismay, profound grief. And we have questions, 
many unanswered questions that need to be asked in the coming days and weeks. This shared history of 

residential schools profoundly impacts residential school survivors, and indeed all Canadians.  

 
Here in the Archdiocese of Regina, we have a responsibility to look anew to the four Catholic operated 

Indian Residential Schools within our diocese: the Marieval Indian Residential School on the Cowessess 
First Nation, the Lebret Indian Industrial Residential School on the White Calf First Nation, the 

Muscowequan Residential School near Lestock on the Muskowekwan First Nation, and the St. Philip’s 
Residential School near Kamsack on the Keeseekoose First Nation. There are cemeteries at these schools 

as well.  

 
Recent reports have stated that there are at least 35 unmarked graves on the site of the Muscowequan 

Residential School. Indigenous communities here in Saskatchewan are speaking about the importance of 
using the same ground-penetrating radar technology to search for unmarked graves on other sites of 

former residential schools. The Archdiocese has a moral obligation to assist in that process, to support 

the Indigenous communities carrying out that work, and to walk alongside Indigenous brothers and 
sisters as we face anew the waves of suffering that were part of residential schools. In the coming days, 

we will seek out ways to enter into conversation with these communities while also continuing the 
dialogue that has already begun with others so that we can offer support and assistance in this work.  

 
As an Archdiocese, we are striving to show our support and stand in solidarity with the Indigenous 

community. In the last few days, we have been connecting with and supporting the kohkums 

(grandmothers) and friends who have been deeply affected by this. Over the past four years, we have 
taken a number of steps to build right relationships and to walk together in truth and reconciliation. We 

are mindful, however, that events such as we have heard and experienced are extremely re-traumatizing 
to the survivors of residential schools. We acknowledge and understand that the road ahead is long and 

that there is much work to be done. We are in the process of consulting with Indigenous Elders and 

community leaders on how best to respond as a church. We will have more to communicate in the 
coming days in terms of direction, ideas, and ways that we can take concrete steps as a church towards 

healing and reconciliation. It is ever important to walk together in a spirit of humility and repentance and 
to honestly acknowledge the ways that we have caused deep pain to Indigenous communities. 

 

We know that we cannot hide the past, and we cannot ask people who carry heavy burdens from the 
past to set those aside. We need to deal honestly with the past, to know as much as possible of what 

happened, to repent and ask forgiveness where appropriate, to walk together as much as we are able in 
the present, and to work together where possible in building a better future.  

 
We are profoundly sorry for the hurt that actions and decisions of our church in the past have caused to 

Indigenous Peoples and in ways that we presently re-traumatize by our actions and inactions. We have 

heard and acknowledge that apologies are not an end point but a starting point, and are learning how to 

mailto:bishopoffice@arachregina.sk.ca
http://www.archregina.sk.ca/


walk in solidarity. On this journey, we have embraced a simple saying that I learned from Indigenous 
friends years ago, “nothing about us without us.”  As an Archdiocese, we invited Indigenous Elders and 

leaders to join us in establishing an Archdiocesan Truth and Reconciliation body. Since 2017 that group 
has helped us to identify what work can be done in parishes and schools, in formation, and in the joint 

pursuit of justice, and we have engaged in that work. We will continue these conversations in the coming 

days. A key part of what lies ahead will be working together in the field of education, so that more and 
more people will come to know the history of Indigenous Peoples, the wisdom of their traditions and 

ways, the suffering they endured, the legacy of colonization in today’s society, and ways of constructively 
walking together today. 

 
May the Creator bring consolation to Indigenous Peoples, perseverance to us all in the pursuit of justice, 

a healing of relationships, and the grace of being able to walk together in our day.   

 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 

 
+ Don Bolen  
Archbishop of Regina 
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May 31, 2021 

Roman Catholic Archdiocese of REGINA 
OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP 

 
445 Broad Street N., Regina, SK, CANADA S4R 2X8 

Tel: (306) 352-1651 Fax: (306) 352-6313 E-mail: chancery @archregina.sk.ca 

 

Dear priests, sisters, deacons, and lay faithful of the Archdiocese of Regina: 
 

With gratitude for the work of the Personnel Committee, we are pleased to provide announcement of clergy moves 
and appointments for the coming pastoral year. 

 
Please join with us welcoming Rev. Christian Lindenbach, our newly ordained priest to the Archdiocese on 14th 
May, 2021. 

 

The following appointments in the Archdiocese of Regina are effective August 1, 2021: 
 
 

Effective August 1, 2021: 
 

Rev. Nestor Gregoire, OMI  Pastor, Church of our Lady, Moose Jaw, SK (3 year appointment) 
 
Rev. Anthony Tran   Pastor, Our Lady of Seven Sorrows, Lampman; Sacred Heart, Benson  

     and, Mary Queen of the Apostles, Maryland (3 year appointment) 
 
Rev. Christian Lindenbach  Part time Associate Pastor, Holy Family Parish, Regina; and half-time 

assistant to Archbishop Don (1 year Appointment) 
 
Rev. Christopher Juchacz Associate Pastor (In charge of Youth Ministry) at Christ the Redeemer 

Parish, Swift Current; Pastor of St. Anne's Parish, Gull Lake and, St. Joseph, 
Cabri (2 year appointment) 

 
Rev. Chinh Vu   Pastor, St. Joseph, Balgonie; St. Agnes, Pilot Butte and St. Peter, Kronau   
     (1 year appointment) 

 
Rev. Parker Love   Pastor, St. Augustine Parish, Wilcox and Chaplain, Notre Dame College 
     (4 year appointment) 
 
 
Temporary assignments: 

 
Msgr. Reymundo Asis  serving Norte Dame d’Auvergne, Ponteix. Our Lady of Confidence, Cadillac; 

St. Anne, Lac Pelletier and, St. Joseph, Vanguard (Since January 2021 and 
until end of September 2021) 

 
Rev. Thomas Nguyen  Weekend Ministry at Holy Child, Regina until Fr. Brian Meredith returns to 

parish ministry  
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Rev. Basil Chomos Weekend Ministry at St. Martin, Regina, in June 
 
Rev. Peter Pham Away from Parish Ministry for 3 to 4 months 

 

Further Information: 
 
As always, we wish to express our gratitude to all who will be assuming new responsibilities. They have responded 
to the needs of the archdiocese with generous spirits. We ask the people in parishes where changes are taking 
place to warmly welcome their new pastoral leaders into their midst. 

 
To all the priests serving our archdiocesan Church, may God bless you abundantly as you continue your ministry 
with dedication, generosity and joy. 

 

 

Yours in Christ, 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

DJB:at 

 
 

✠Donald J. Bolen 

Archbishop of Regina 



 

Embark on an epic quest through hidden ruins, ancient caves and dense jungles. At 
Treasured VBS, kids dig into action-packed, faith-filled adventures. They’ll discover 

God’s greatest treasure isn’t diamonds or gold – it’s them! 
 

Each morning during the week of August 9 - 13th, a link to the Virtual VBS 
will be emailed to participants. Videos will be posted online and can be 
accessed until September 9th. This allows each family to go at their own 
pace and to access the Virtual VBS even if they happen to be away from 

home! 
 

 Each family will receive a take home Treasury which includes a VBS CD, 
activity booklet along with enough gizmos and Saint cards for each child. 
Activities are geared toward kids entering Grades 1 to 5. *Children of any 
age who would like their own supplies can be registered.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Begin the adventure today!  
 
                

          * If your family requires financial assistance to register additional children 
for VBS, this can be reviewed on a case-by-case basis. 

 

Kids love playing and interacting with these
five faith-building Buddies! Each Buddy is

imprinted with the daily Bible verse.

Bible Buddy figurines are available for
an additional $5/set.
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Body and Blood of Christ

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“Then he took a cup, gave thanks, and gave it to them and they all 
drank from it.”  - Mark 14:23
Jesus, the perfect steward, gave thanks, just before He gave Himself 
up for us, completely for our salvation.  He offers us the same chance 
to drink from His cup.  In the bread and wine, we meet Christ personally.  
If we follow Him, drinking from His cup means our own self-sacrifice, 
using all of our gifts for the benefit of others and to do His work on earth.

Page One

The Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation 
Program
Share the Joy of the Gospel!
“I’m more conscious that God is around me all the 
time. To know that He is everywhere with every 
person has helped me to step out of my comfort zone. 
Everyone has their little quirks and I see those as gifts 
or their own personal freedom of being who they are.” - 
Beckey Franke, St. John the Baptist Parish, Estevan
One weekend a month from October to June, Catholics 
just like you are gathering in Regina as they become 
more deeply aware of God’s personal love and activity 
in their lives. Why not make their story, your story? 
We are currently accepting applications for our Fall 
intake. For more information on how to register or 
our COVID-19 health and safety protocols, please 
contact our Program Coordinator, Deacon Eric Gurash 
at 306-352-1651 ext 211 or email him at egurash@
archregina.sk.ca

TF248: Teaching Math in a Catholic School with Dr. 
Andrew Seeley and Thomas Quackenbush
We continue our Catholic Education series with a visit from 
Dr. Andrew Seeley and Thomas Quackenbush both from the 
Catholic Institute for Liberal Education, discussing teaching 
mathematics from a Catholic perspective.
Show Snippet: “The project has to do with the formation of 
persons. It’s not about producing theologians or philosophers 
or scientists or mathematicians. You’re forming souls, so 
what is the formative impact of studying mathematics?”
Find out more about ICLE: https://catholicliberaleducation.org/
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/teaching-math-in-a-catholic-
school-with-dr-andrew-seeley-and-thomas-quackenbush

LEADERSHIP CAMP 
 The Archdiocese of Regina Youth Office invites 
teens to join us for our annual leadership camp, in a 
“day camp” format this year. Participants will enjoy 
adventures in faith and leadership that will take us to 
“destinations all over the world.” Those entering grades 
7-9 are invited to join us on July 13 and/or 15. Students 
entering grades 10- 1sr year University are welcome 
July 12 and/or 14. Cost is $60 and further details can be 
found at https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/youth-
summer-camps or by emailing oyyam@archregina.sk.ca

YOUNG ADULT RETREAT
 “Press Pause and Pray”. Join us for Leisurely Meals, Laughter 
and Good Conversation. Sports, Hiking and Beach time. 
Prayer, Sacraments, Stillness and Nature. Choice of Break-
out Sessions. Campfire and Night Skies. Retreat runs from 10 
a.m. to 11 p.m. @ Glen Harbour Camp on Last Mountain Lake. 
Saturday July 17 for ages 19-23. Sunday July 18 for ages 22 
and up. Cost is $50 (Please let us know if cost is an issue!) To 
register: Send your contact info to oyyam@archregina.sk.ca. 
Spaces are limited, so register soon.

St. Philomena Walking Pilgrimage 2021
The 3rd annual Saint Philomena Walking Pilgrimage is 
being planned for August 2021. This is a supported walk, 
rest stops and meals are provided and a trailer carries 
camping supplies between nightly stops. Covid safety 
precautions will be in place. The walk will be along gravel 
roads, highways, and walking trails, covering about 100 km 
over 4 days. Pilgrims are invited to join us for all or part of 
the walk. You are free to walk at your own pace, and you 
may join us, even for part of a day, transportation can be 
provided for you to get back to your vehicle. But, you must 
register before the deadline, August 4th. The pilgrimage 
starts at St Gerard’s in Yorkton on Wednesday August 
11th, and it ends at Our Lady of Lourdes Shrine at Rama 
on Saturday August 14th. For more information visit our 
website stphilomena.ca or phone 306-728-5525.

https://catholicliberaleducation.org/ 
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/teaching-math-in-a-catholic-school-with-dr-andrew-seeley-and-thomas
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/teaching-math-in-a-catholic-school-with-dr-andrew-seeley-and-thomas
https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/youth-summer-camps
https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/youth-summer-camps
http://stphilomena.ca
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/renee-girard-in-the-classroom-with-robert-mixa 
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Now it Springs Forth: Looking for Ecumenical Movement 
with Fresh Eyes - Rev. Canon Dr. Scott Sharman will present 
the 2021 De Margerie Lecture on Christian Reconciliation and 
Unity. This year’s De Margerie lecture (named in honour of Fr. 
Bernard de Margerie, who established the Prairie Centre for 
Ecumenism in Saskatoon) is entitled “Now it Springs Forth: 
Looking for Ecumenical Movement with Fresh Eyes.” Featuring 
guest speaker Rev. Canon Dr. Scott Sharman, the lecture will 
be presented online from 9 a.m. to 10:30 a.m., Wednesday, 
June 16 co-hosted by St. Thomas More College, St. Andrew’s 
College, and the Prairie Centre for Ecumenism. The link to 
register(free) for the event is https://bit.ly/2Qj4K8h. The 2021 De 
Margerie Lecture is part of the ReJUNEvation program at St. 
Andrew’s College. More info at standrews.ca  https://stu.usask.
ca/standrews/students/rejunevation.php. Guest speaker:  Born 
and raised in Edmonton, the Rev. Canon Dr. Scott Sharman is 
the Animator for the Ecumenical and Interfaith Relations for the 
Anglican Church of Canada. His primary work and ministry today 
is coordinating the Anglican Church of Canada’s ecumenical 
partnerships with various churches at the national level, including 
bilateral dialogues and commissions with the Evangelical 
Lutheran, Mennonite, United and Roman Catholic traditions. 
He also represents the Anglican Church of Canada in a number 
of capacities in the interfaith context, working especially in the 
areas of Christian-Muslim and Christian-Jewish relations.

Leave no one behind:  Vaccine equity in the Global 
South
Tuesday, June 15 – 11:30 am to 1:00 p.m. (EDT)
Join us for a discussion on the barriers to access COVID-19 
vaccines for the world’s poorest people with internationally 
renowned speakers Fr Charles Chilufya SJ, Dr Sunita Narain, 
Dr Katrina Plamondon and Dr Jeffrey Sachs. COVID-19 has 
revealed the inequalities between the Global North and the 
Global South with only 0.1% of people in low-income countries 
vaccinated. Canadian Jesuits International supports the 
global campaign for vaccine equity through a waiver of certain 
provisions of the Trade-Related Aspects of Intellectual Property 
Rights (TRIPS) Agreement at the World Trade Organization 
(WTO). CONTACT: Canadian Jesuits International PHONE: 
416-465-1824 Email: cji@jesuits.ca Website:: www.
canadianjesuitsinternational.ca  Registration: Leave no one 
Behind

Kenosee COVID Safe Family Camps! - Looking for a 
summer get-away for your family? Want to rent a cabin 
or bring your RV? Check out the Kenosee Boys and Girls 
Family Camps. We offer great kids programming during the 
days, parent time, family time, and lots of fun and games 
for everyone! This year we have adjusted our programming 
to ensure a COVID safe camp, with space to properly 
distance and safe washroom access for each family. We 
have 4 weeks of camp, 2 weeks of Cana Catholic Family 
Camp and 2 weeks of Birch Ecumenical Family Camp. To 
learn more or to register visit www.campkenosee.net!

St. Michael’s Ukrainian Catholic Church Camp Raffle
After all this time unable to spend time with those we love, 
win a place to gather together when we are able to again! 
St Michael’s Ukrainian Catholic Church Camp Inc is having 
a raffle to raise funds to maintain the facility. Tickets are 
only $20 each! First prize is a Free Weekend Stay at St. 
Michael’s at Madge Value $4000* ($3000 cash value) 
2nd Prize – Meat Smoker: $776.99 value, 3rd Prize – 
PILGRIM Jewellery: $284.46 value Gracefulness/Affection 
Collections Necklace, Bracelet, Earrings from Sherring 
Gold in Yorkton, 4th Prize  – $250 gift Certificate from 
Madge Lake Developments, and 5th Prize – Summer fun 
in the park package: 1 Duck Mountain Park seasons pass, 
Free minigolf for 5 at Waves Ice Cream and Minigolf, and a 
Hoodie from Friends of Madge Lake.
**Must be 19 year and older to purchase tickets and claim 
prizes. Draw 11:30am on June 27th, 2021 at St. Basil’s 
Ukrainian Catholic Church, Regina, SK. Tickets are being 
sold at most Ukrainian Catholic Churches in Saskatchewan 
and by phone - contact stmichaelscamp5@gmail.com or 
call Lori-Lou Dungen 1-306-590-7925 For information visit 
stmichaelscamp.com. E-Transfers are accepted at  
stmichaelscamp5@gmail.com

Employment Opportunities

Archdiocese of Regina
The Archdiocese of Regina is seeking two individuals for 
Development Office positions, a Director of Development 
and a Stewardship and Development Associate. Details on 
the positions and how to apply can be found here: https://
archregina.sk.ca/employment Deadlines for applications is 
June 21st.

FacetoFace Ministries is hiring!
Do you love the Lord and want others to do the same? Do 
you want to join a vibrant staff and be part an incredible 
ministry? Is your gifting in communications and/or coordi-
nating volunteers? If so, we encourage you to apply for a 
half time position with FacetoFace Ministries as the Director 
of Communications and Volunteer Coordinator. To see the 
complete job description and apply by June 10, go to 
 https://f2f.ca/employment/

https://bit.ly/2Qj4K8h 
http://standrews.ca
https://stu.usask.ca/standrews/students/rejunevation.php
https://stu.usask.ca/standrews/students/rejunevation.php
http://www.canadianjesuitsinternational.ca
http://www.canadianjesuitsinternational.ca
https://www.canadianjesuitsinternational.ca/vaccine-equity/
https://www.canadianjesuitsinternational.ca/vaccine-equity/
http://www.campkenosee.net
http://stmichaelscamp.com
https://archregina.sk.ca/employment
https://archregina.sk.ca/employment
https://f2f.ca/employment/


Win a Weekend Get-Away Valued at $4000 
At St. Michael’s at Madge 

 

In Saskatchewan’s beautiful Duck Mountain Provincial Park Aug 20-22 
Cash prize of $3000 if unable to use free stay 

 

Tickets $20 
 

Draw 11:30am on June 27, 2021 at St. Basil’s Church, Regina, SK * 3250 Tickets to be sold 
 

2nd Prize:  Meat Smoker $776.99 value 

3rd Prize:  Pilgrim Jewelry $284.46 value – Gracefulness/Affection Collections Necklace, Bracelet, and Earrings 

                from Sherring Gold in Yorkton 

4th Prize:  $250 Gift Certificate from Madge Lake Developments 

5th Prize:  Summer fun in the park package $150.00 value: includes 1 Duck Mountain Park seasons pass, 

                                   mini-golf for 5 at Waves Ice Cream and Minigolf, and a Hoodie from Friends of Madge Lake 
 

Tickets: Must be 19 and older to purchase ticket and claim prize 

 
You can buy tickets at many of our Ukrainian Catholic Churches in 

Saskatchewan -see stmichaelscamp.com for more information 
 

Or email stmichaelscamp5@gmail.com 
 
 

eTransfers accepted at: stmichaelscamp5@gmail.com  
 
*First prize Includes a weekend park pass and all additional fees except for Event 3rd party Insurance 
if applicable.  ***Any available alternate date can be used until Dec 31, 2022. 
 

All proceeds go to St. Michael’s Ukrainian Catholic Church Camp Inc. 
 

mailto:stmichaelscamp5@gmail.com
mailto:stmichaelscamp5@gmail.com


Please consider supporting these parishioners businesses, who have graciously helped support our weekly bulletin 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

 


